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URGENT - Event Postponed: Spring Fest x Peace Cup moved to SUNDAY, JUNE 1st! 

 

Dear Belvedere Family, 

 

URGENT UPDATE: The Spring Fest x Peace Cup has been POSTPONED to SUNDAY, JUNE 1st due 

to weather conditions. 

 

Because of expected weather concerns, the event will no longer take place on Saturday. Instead, we'll 

come together for the full celebration on: 

New Date: Sunday, June 1 · 10:00 AM - 5:00 PM 

Location: Belvedere Estate 

Event Starts: 10:00 AM 

Peace Cup Athletes: Please arrive by 9:00 AM to check in and prepare for your matches. 

 

The day will still be full of games, music, food, family fun, and meaningful connection. Same great 

schedule - just one day later! 

 

More information: 

Spring Fest details: sites.google,com/view/spring-fest-2025/spring-fest/spring-fest 

Peace Cup details: sites.google,com/view/spring-fest-2025/peace-cup/peace-cup 

 

Want to sign up as a participant, volunteer, vendor, or for the open mic? 

 

Do it here: sites.google,com/view/spring-fest-2025/sign-up 

 

Would you like to send an announcement to the community? 

 

Email admin@ belvederefamily,com 
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